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SPECIAL ORDER DEC 03 2001
Series of 2001-No. T77_

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING PERSONNEL OF THE BUDGET AND
ACCOUNTING DIVISIONS TO CONDUCT FINANCIAL
DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP IN PREPARATION TO
CY 2002 NEW GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTING AND
BUDGETING SYSTEMS

In the interest of the service and continuing education/development on
financial control , the Budget and Accounting Divisions are hereby
authorized to conduct Development Workshop in connection with the
new government accounting and budgeting systems for CY 2002 on
December 10-12, 2001 and December 13-15, 2001, respectively, at the
Visitors Center, NAPWC, North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City.

This innovation on financial control is introduced by COA and to be
implemented January 2002, thus a need for this workshop.

They are authorized to invite resource person from COA that can be of help
in the proper implementation of this new system.

All expenses that maybe incurred attendant to the said activity shall be
charged against the DENR funds subject to the usual accounting,
budgeting and auditing procedures.

lect on the dates cited above.

Let’s Go Green






